
  

Memo 

 

Date:  April 23, 2025 
 
To:  Parents of LIGHT Christian Academy Students 
 
From:  Thomas Odom, Principal 
 
Re:  End of the Year Field Trip  

End of the Year Field Trip  
The End of the Year Field Trip for Union Campus students will be on Friday, May 2.  We will be going to Fun Spot in 
Orlando!  We will be leaving campus at 7am and plan to return to campus at approximately 6pm.   

Dress code for this event will be red LCA “Friday” t-shirts and casual bottoms. Boys may wear pants or knee-length 
shorts; girls may wear skirts, culottes, loose-fitting pants, or knee-length shorts. NO RIPS, TEARS OR HOLES IN JEANS OR 
SHORTS! 

The student cost for the trip, including admission and a lunch ticket, is $75 per student. This amount will be billed to 
your account. For our scholarship students, please note that this charge is covered by scholarship funding. If scholarship 
funding is not available, this amount will be billed as private pay on your statement.  

A permission slip for this field trip has been attached.  EVERY STUDENT must return the attached permission slip 
indicating if he or she will be attending this field trip. The last day to do this is Monday, April 28. If you indicate that your 
student is not attending the field trip, the cost will be credited back to your account on your next statement. If your 
student is not attending the field trip, they should not come to school that day. 

Thanks again for all you do for Light Christian Academy! If you have any questions, please contact the school office.  

Thank you!  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

Field Trip Permission Form 

Name of Child: ____________________________________________ 

Activity: Fun Spot in Orlando 

Date: Friday, May 2 

Attending: Please circle: Yes or No  

I support the involvement of my son/daughter in this school-sponsored trip. My son/daughter has a current 

Permission and Medical Consent Form on file with the school office. 

Signature of Parent/Guardian: ____________________________. 

 

 
 


